

From: Darren Kitchen <

Sent: Friday, 17 February 2023 9:10 AM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Bowden's Silver Project

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in support of the Bowden's silver project as I feel it will bring employment and investment opportunities into the Mudgee area and will be a significant asset to the state.

Furthermore it is the largest undeveloped Silver project in Australia and as such will bring much needed investment in to the area for many years to come.

Please consider this proposal on its merits.







IMPORTANT NOTICE This email and any attachments are confidential material and may be subject to legal or other professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please tell us immediately by return email and delete it. Confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you must not disclose or use any of the material. Unauthorised access, use or reproduction in any form by any person other than the intended recipient is prohibited. We do not warrant that this email or any files transmitted with it are free of viruses or any other electronic defect.